
The Public Building
Commission of Chicago is
excited about the construction
of the new Belmont Cragin
Elementary School. 

Prequalified General Contractors
are seeking contractors who are
women, Latinos, people of color,
and live in or around Belmont
Cragin. 

CONTRACTORS
WANTED!

SCHOOL BUILDING
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT

VIRTUAL INFO SESSION

April 22 | 11AM
 

To register visit:
nwshc.org/events

Excellent income opportunity

Be part of a historical, groundbreaking
community-led project


